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Bo Ying Compound manufactured by Eu Yan Sang Hong Kong 

fully complies with Hong Kong safety standards 

 

Eu Yan Sang Group reiterates that the Bo Ying Compound manufactured by Eu Yan 

Sang Hong Kong is in full compliance with Hong Kong safety standards. Since the 

issuance of the FDA warning on suspected lead levels in Bo Ying Compound (HK 

Version) on 25 September 2014, Eu Yan Sang has worked on verifying the source of 

the sample in question. As of today, that sample has yet to be authenticated. 

 

Hong Kong Department of Health (HKDOH) has contacted the New York City 

Department of Health and Mental Hygiene (NYC DOH MH) and the FDA to inquire 

about the Bo Ying Compound case. HKDOH has responded to Oriental Daily News’ 

enquiry dated 2 October 2014 as follows: 

 

1. Eu Yan Sang Bo Ying Compound, manufactured in Hong Kong, is in full 

compliance with the safety standards stipulated by the Chinese Medicine 

Ordinance in Hong Kong.  

2. HKDOH has randomly collected samples of Eu Yan Sang Hong Kong’s Bo Ying 

Compound for lab test and analysis. The results showed that the lead content 

contained in Bo Ying Compound manufactured by Eu Yan Sang Hong Kong is 

lower than the total daily intake level (179 ug/day) stipulated by HKDOH, and is 

within the limit for food additives (2 ppm) stipulated by NYC DOH MH. 

 

The Eu Yan Sang Group reassures consumers that its Bo Ying Compound 

manufactured in Hong Kong is in full compliance with Hong Kong’s product safety and 

regulatory standards and are safe for consumption. 

 

For further enquiries, please contact our Customer Service hotline during 

working hours between Monday and Friday: 

Hong Kong (852) 2544 3308 

Singapore 1800 8881879 

Malaysia 1300 888213 


